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Mr Evan Elford 
Team Leader Infrastructure Planning 
Byron Shire Council 
PO Box 219, Mullumbimby NSW 2482 

Dear Mr Elford 

Proposed Boundary Adjustment for Road Upgrade - Byron Bay High School - Lot 2 DP821974 

Congestion at Arakwal Court has resulted in the establishment of a working group to investigate possible 

solutions.  The working group has identified Option 5 as the preferred option for further investigation.  This 

option requires Education land to be acquired for the road reserve.  The boundary adjustment details are 

unknown at this time and will be determined as Option 5 is investigated. 

To allow design development, the Department of Education School Infrastructure provide in principal support 

of a potential boundary adjustment for Lot 2 DP821974.  The extent of any boundary adjustment will be 

identified through design development and community consultation of Option 5.  

Should you require further information please contact Michael Bell on 0266 235610. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Robert Armbruster 

Director, Asset Management North Coast 

30 July 2018 


